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Newsletter – 16/09/2019 

 

This Week 

We would like to welcome all our new children to nursery this week.  

We are learning ‘All about me’ and the children will be doing some self-portraits with 

their key workers. We have been making faces with playdough and face plates in the 

creative area. 

We are also looking at the rules and routines of nursery.  

 

Word of the Week: 

Our word of the week is ‘Welcome’ 

 

Focus Story 

We are looking at a selection of nursery rhyme books this week. We will also be doing 

some circle time activities around the different nursey rhymes. 

 

WOW Books 

All WOW books have been given out now. Please let Miss Grace know if you have not 

received one.  

Could you draw a picture of yourself and your family in it? 

 

Forest School 

We will be having an introduction to Forest School session for all parents on 

Thursday 19th September at 9:00 a.m. for morning children and 12:45 p.m. for 

afternoon children for approximately one hour. Remember to bring a coat and 

suitable footwear as the session will take place in Forest School. 

 

Attendance 

The winners of attendance this week are Caterpillars with 98% followed by Ducklings 

with 97% .Well done. 

 

Library Books 

Miss Grace’s library:   

Ducklings change their books on a Monday. 

Ladybirds change their books on a Tuesday. 

Butterflies change their books on a Wednesday. 

Caterpillars change their books on a Thursday. 
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Reminder 

As the weather is getting milder, please can you ensure your child wears a suitable 

coat as we go outdoors in all weathers. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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